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Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been the most beautiful penultimate week of term – we could not have asked for better weather lately.

Class arrangements
Your child will today bring home a yellow letter detailing their class for next year. It is a little later than usual as we had additional children join our school last week. If we receive further requests over the summer this may be subject to change again. Unfortunately, we will not be able to go ahead with the transition session planned on Monday, where the children would get the opportunity to meet their new class teacher. The rules had changed, where you were allowed to mix outside but due to the increasing number of Covid cases across the Scottish Borders this now means children must stay in their Year group bubbles. Please chat with your child about this. The class teachers will be making a short video to introduce themselves and these will be available to watch on the school website by Wednesday 23rd June 2021.  Click on Pupils and there will be a link called Meet your new teacher 2021-22. 

Staffing arrangements
Miss Horne has secured the internal position of Intervention teacher next year to support closing the attainment gap.

We welcome Mrs Knighton to our school as the new nurture teacher.

We can now confirm that the two Newly Qualified Teachers (NQT) will be:
Miss McNeill in P2/3
Miss Paterson in P4/5

Covid 19
If your child has a high temperature, continuous cough or loss or taste or smell they should not attend school and be taken for a PCR test (not the 30 minute lateral flow test you can do at home). The whole family should self-isolate until the results are given and the results should be forward to our email: eyps@scotborders.gov.uk . We have to follow the guidelines at all times to protect every child and staff member. These are uncertain times but if we work together we can keep Covid away from school.

P7 Performance
I am sure your children will have been talking about the P7 performance.  I am glad they were able to share all of their hard work with their peers. What a great job you all did – actors of the future!

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very lovely summer break . It has been extraordinary times over the past two years but an amazing amount has been achieved. I know that Mr Reid is extremely excited to take up his new position in August and I wish him, the staff and the families of Eyemouth Primary School the greatest of success for the future.

School re-opens for all pupils on Wednesday 18th August 2021 at 8.50am.

Kind regards,
Mrs C McQueen
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